From: Schulman, Daniel 
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 2:13 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Lorick, Lisa; Hall, Tracie
Subject: RE: Fellowship

Dear Steve:

I’m writing to report on the first two-week portion of my curatorial fellowship in New York, which took place from January 11 to 22, 2016.  My tuition, transportation, lodging and most meals were covered by the Center for Curatorial Leadership, a non-profit organization located in New York City. I took a combination of vacation days and flex time during this period.  

My residency at the Brooklyn Museum will take place the week of April 11-15, 2016, and the final week, also in New York, will be from May 22-26.  

Thank you very much,

ds

Daniel Schulman

Program Director/Visual Art

Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events

